
Co-Facilitator Report 

 

Good evening family. I had the opportunity to make an appearance at the 

chili cook off. I was only able to stay a few minutes due to three eager 

children ready to go. I dropped off the cakes for Happy Joyous & Free's 

cake auction. Brenda W. told me ,later, that the cakes made for a good 

fundraiser. I also got some information together regarding Consensus 

Based Decision Making. I emailed it out to the all@nascona.org address. 

Thank you to Bob T. for reformatting what I sent to a more common PDF 

that everyone is familiar with. Basically I found information from other 

ASC's around the U.S. in hopes that it may shed some light on our 

decisions with CBDM, going forward. Scott C. also sent me some 

information on CBDM but I wasn't able to open it, the link was as follows... 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/vusu21rqj2ucupb/CBDM_Workshop.zip?dl=0 

Thank you for allowing me to be of service. 

                                                                       Braden A. 


